
Week Ending: 
Friday 16th September 2022




Dear Parents and Carers,

What an exciting week it has been! Mrs Cross and I have just held the
first Hot Chocolate Friday of the new school year and it was wonderful
hearing from the children's just how much they have enjoyed
exploring different techniques and learning about different artists
throughout the week as part of our Art and PD project. Art is clearly a
firm favourite of our children in school and they all love having the
opportunity to go to the Studio each week for their lessons with Mrs
Smith, our Art Specialist at Green Meadow.

Well done to all of the children in Year 1 and Year 3 who represented
school superbly well on the first school trips of the year. Year 1 had a
great time looking at and comparing the different types of houses and
homes in the local area and Year 3 returned from Wroxeter full of
fascinating facts that they had learned about Roman life in preparation
for their new topic. Your exemplary behaviour did not go unnoticed
and I have heard from a number of people what great ambassadors for
school you were.  

Yesterday was International Day of Democracy and we marked this in
school by holding elections in school for the School Council and the
Rights Respecting Steering group where all children voted for their
new class representatives based on the speeches the children had
prepared. I can't wait to meet with both groups next week to hear their
ideas. We are keen to develop pupil leadership in school even more
this year. Children in Year 6 have been invited to apply to become
prefects and have all been given information about their roles and
responsibilities today and we will send details about becoming an
Eco-Councillor next week.

And finally, I know you will all want to join me to wish Mrs Latham the
very best of luck as she starts her maternity leave today. We will all
miss you and can't wait to meet the new baby Latham very soon.  

Best wishes
Miss Arrowsmith

Diary Dates
@Green_MeadowPS

September 2022



Monday 19th 
Bank Holiday -
School Closed



Tuesday 20th

3.00pm
Reception Parents

meeting about
baseline

assesments.



Wednesday 21st
Outdoor learning

for Giraffes -
please bring

outdoor learning
clothes.



Friday 23rd

School
Photographs













SENDCo



Hello from our SENDCo!
My name is Miss Perry and I am delighted to be taking up the role of Special
Educational Needs and Disabilities Coordinator at Green Meadow. Many of you may
already know me from my role as a class teacher and work with Mrs Cross to support
SEN last year. I am very much looking forward to working closely with you to support
children with additional needs and enable them to achieve the best outcomes whilst
at Green Meadow.
If you have any questions at all about your child's development or special
educational needs at school, please do not hesitate to get in touch via the school
office. I am in school on Monday - Wednesday and will often be on the playground at
the start and end of the school day.

       
           

Monday 17th October @ 9.00am



SEN Information Report Coffee Morning - parent and carers welcome.
All schools are required to post on their website an SEN Information Report. The

Information Report must include information for identifying, assessing and
making provision for pupils with SEN and for the admission of disabled pupils.
The requirements are set out in legislation (the Special Educational Needs and

Disability Regulations 2014). 
We wish to invite you to join us to help shape our SEN Information Report 2022
here at Green Meadow. If you have a child with special educational needs or are
interested in finding out more about our SEN provision here at Green Meadow,
please do join us for this session. Your input as a parent/ carer would be much

appreciated. If you would be interested in joining us or have any questions,
please speak to Miss Perry or email enquiry@greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org. 






current Reception Parents / carers

Come and join us for a coffee and a chat.
Dates:  Wednesday 5th October

Tuesday 18th October
Time:  9.00-10.30am

Further info to follow.....



School Photos
The photographer will be in school next Friday, 23rd

September 2022, to take photographs of all of the
children.  Please remember to send your child to

school in full uniform in the morning.  

Bags 2 School
Please remember to bring bags 2

school by 9.00am on Thursday 22nd
September if you would like to

support the Green Meadow FOGM
(Friend of Green Meadow) raising

funds for school. 

Topics
All of the children will start their
topics next week.  Teachers have
sent home topic letters to outline

this term's learning and Knowledge
Organisers with lots of great ideas
for home learning on.  You can also
find a copies of these on the year

group pages on the website.



Term Dates 
 2022/2023




